
December 2, 2022 

President Diana Lovell 

Southwestern Oklahoma State University 

100 Campus Drive 

Weatherford, Oklahoma 73096-3098 

Dear Diane, 

As I leave UCO, I want to thank you for your friendship and partnership in the work 

we've done for education. Our institutions all serve a purpose and region, and each is 

doing worthy work. It's clear that your institution and our state have benefited from 

your leadership. 

I am so grateful to have had the opportunity to get to know you. Although I will not 

be at the university in the future, I remain committed to your success and would value 

building a new relationship of our own. I've shared my personal contact information 

below and ask that you use it to communicate with me beginning January 2023. 

I wish you abundant success in all you do. 

Your friend, 

~ 
Patti Neuhold-Ravikumar 

pcneuhold@gmail.com 
405.370.6293 
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